BOARD OF FINANCE
TOWN OF KILLINGWORTH
323 ROUTE 81
KILLINGWORTH, CONNECTICUT 06419
MINUTES
Special Meeting
March 17, 2025

Chairman Annie Stirna called the March 17, 2025 Special Meeting of the Board of Finance of the Town
of Killingworth to order at 7:04 P.M. in the Meeting Room of the Town Office Building, 323 Route 81,
Killingworth, Connecticut.

Members present: Chairman Annie Stirna, Vice Chairman Marcel Couture, Clerk Tara Amatrudo,
William Kosturko, and Michael Kovacs

Members absent: Sara O’Brien

Also Present: First Selectman Eric Couture, Finance Director Regina Regolo, and Selectman Eric
Nunes

Visitors. Richard Dairn(?)

First Selectman Eric Couture distributed and presented the Selectmen’s Proposed Budget for FY 25/26.
He gave a general overview of the approach the Board of Selectmen took in preparing the proposed
budget, both with respect to the town’s operating and capital budgets.

Finance Director Regina Regolo outlined the order of the Budget Book. Any inquiries should be
addressed to her. She has all the budget documents in books which are available in her office and at the
Town Clerk’s Office. She also noted that prior town budgets, annual reports and reports of the
independent auditors are available on line at the town’s website. She indicated that, pursuant to the
Town Charter, the Board of Finance should deliver its review of the budget to the Board of Selectmen
by April 14, 2025.

There being no further business, Chairman Stirna adjourned the meeting at 7:45 P.M.

The next meeting will be the Special Meeting scheduled for Tuesday, March 18, 2025 for a
budget workshop.

Respectfully submitted,

William Kosturko
Clerk, pro tem
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